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Date: January 11, 2011.

Dear Principal / English Panel Teacher,

Warmest Greetings from Australia Education Link!

It 1s our pleasure to inform you that Australia Education Link 1s holding the Hong Kong Schools
English Writing Contest 2011, which is the 10™ consecutive year of English Writing Contest in Hong
Kong. All the printed materials for the contest have been forwarded via mail since last week, if you have
not received the materials, please do not hesitate to contact us at phone no. 2412 5409, or via facsimile
at 2490 0898 with the Reply Slip below to us so that the materials can be mailed to you as soon as
possible, alternatively, you may visit our website: http://aelink.org/2011-writing and download the
information of the English Writing Contest.

Kindly be reminded that the criteria for the Hong Kong Schools English Writing Contest 2011 with
deadline of composition to be recetved on or before February 26, 2011 (Saturday), strictly includes
handwriting, original piece of composition to be attached each with stamped envelope and home address
stated clearly together with the contacts numbers, for our prompt response.

We hereby would like to take this opportunity to extend our appreciation for all the supports to Australia
Education Link. Thank you for your kind attention and we look forward to the participation from your
students for the Hong Kong Schools English Writing Contest 2011.

Yours faithfully,
Australia Education Link

REPLY SLIP
To: Australia Education Link Fax no.: 2490 0898
Please send us the information regarding the Hong Kong Schools English Writing Contest 2011.

School Name:

Address:

Principal /Teacher in charge
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